
WEST SWAMP MENNONITE CHURCH 
Fifth Sunday 

May 29, 2022 9:30 A.M. 

West Swamp Mennonite Church  
2501 Allentown Road, Quakertown, PA 18951 
215-536-7468  
E-Mail:  westswamp1@verizon.net  Website:  www.westswamp.org  
 
Pastor:  Michael Howes  
 717-419-4228, howes.michael@gmail.com 
    
Commissions & Deacons: 
 Ministry Team, Randy Rush  Mission, Glenn High  
 Community, Nancy Jacobs  Stewardship, vacant  
 Discipleship (DISCO), Katie Mood  Worship, vacant   
   
Church Secretary: Lynne Rush  Treasurer: Pat Bevan  

Sunday School Classes for Spring Quarter 
 The Bible Project continues to meet in Room 104 and via Zoom at 9 am. 
We are working our way through the Epistles. Contact Lynne Rush if you would 
like to join this class. 

A morning of  service & prayer 
 

Ripple Work Team 
Supporting the ministry of  the Ripple Congregation 
with outdoor and indoor work on their facilities 

 
Cookies & Encouragement Team 

Baking cookies for and writing notes to Men-O-Lan staff 
and West Swampers who have not been able to attend church 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Because of our Fi
h Sunday alternate worship op�ons, we will hold 

our annual Graveside Memorial Service on June 5 at the close of our 

morning worship service. 

June 5 is Pentecost Sunday: Help decorate the sanctuary by wearing 

flame colors—reds, oranges & yellows. 

Trumbauersville Community Day: We are looking for volunteers to 

staff a West Swamp table at this June 4 event. If you are interested or 

have ques�ons, contact Glenn High at 610-248-7885 or 

ghigh7885@gmail.com. 

New Phone Number: Please add Gretchen Isaak’s cell phone number 

to her contact info, 267-221-5647. Her landline is not working current-

ly, though she will be ge5ng it fixed. 

If you have not yet picked up your Directory Update, get a packet 

from the church secretary. If you are way behind in upda�ng your di-

rectory (or if you think it’s too much of a bother), the church secretary 

is more than willing to update it for you! Replacement binders are 

available if needed. ($5 dona�on appreciated, but not mandatory.) 

Mark your calendars for the Hot Dog Social! It’s �me to celebrate 

summer with a good old-fashioned picnic. Come join us on June 15 at 

6:30 pm in the pavilion. You are invited to bring games to share. The 

Social CommiBee will provide hot dogs with all the fixings and ice 

cream for dessert. The Moods’ will provide their awesome fries. If you 

are able, please bring a salad or side dish. This is a perfect opportunity 

to invite your friends and neighbors! 

Church Office Hours 

The church offices will be closed Monday for Memorial Day. 

Pastor Michael: Tuesday-Thursday, 9-4. (Pastor Michael will be work-

ing “off loca�on” on Thursdays, as he supports Sue during her chemo 

treatments.) 

Lynne: Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, 8:30-1:30. 



PRAYER CONCERNS 

Mennonite Mission Network requests prayer for Colleen and Pablo Fast, 

who have been asked by leadership of the Paz Church in Brazil to help shep-

herd a congrega�on in Apuí for about eight months. Pray for the Fasts as 

they transi�on from their home along the Purus River to a new culture that 

focuses on ca%le-raising and lumber.  


